
 
 

Lateness & attendance       In one week alone, one of our classes missed a total of 102 minutes due 
to children arriving late.  Not only is the class disturbed by late arrivals, the register is missed and the 
dinner register is missed causing extra work for staff.  Also: 

 Please make sure you arrange medical and dental appointments for after school where-ever 
possible.  

 Keeping your child at home for 48 hours after sickness and diarrhoea ensures it is not passed 
on to the rest of school. 

 For safeguarding reasons please do not drop children off outside school after breakfast club 
closes, they cannot be left unattended. 

 

1st July   Sports Day 1.15pm – weather permitting 
2nd July    Children’s Day, Llangollen International Eisteddfod (no nursery) 
3rd & 8th July    New nursery taster days – pm 
9th July     Erddig Wellbeing Day for years 4,5,6 – information to follow 
17th July     St Deiniol’s Church Celebration Service 2.15pm 

19th July     School closes for summer  

 
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER – 28th June 2019 

Dates for your diary: 

School Carpark It is council policy in all schools that no pedestrian access is allowed in staff 
carparks, more so at our school where the area is raised and surrounded by walls making it impossible 
when reversing to see anyone walking through the carpark.  Please can you remind anyone else who 
collects your children or visits the school to use the pedestrian gate. 

Flu Vaccinations Reception to Year 5 will all have taken home consents & information leaflets on 
the nasal spray flu vaccines.  Although these aren’t scheduled until 6th November, the school nurse is 
requesting that we receive all envelopes back by 5th July so they can co-ordinate the visit.  Please 
return the envelopes stating whether you agree to vaccination or do not agree to vaccination. 

THANK YOU! The weather was very kind to us for our summer fair as were your contributions on our 
stalls.  We raised over £1100 which will all help contribute to better facilities and experiences for your 
children. 

School Meals School dinner balances have started to accrue debts.  We are not allowed to serve a 
meal out if it hasn’t been paid for.  Wrexham County are passing any debts that are left in July to a 
debt collection agency so please can you check and clear your accounts either at the machine in 
reception or by phone to Mrs Antrobus.   

Eyton Extras Unfortunately Dani has decided to leave Eyton Extras and we are therefore looking for 
a replacement.  Applicants must have a full DBS certificate and be available to work Monday-Friday 
from 3.00pm to 5:30pm.  Please see Mrs Whitgreave if you are interested in joining the team. 

Eisteddfod Day       The whole school will enjoy a free day out on Tuesday thanks to the Arts Council 
of Wales grant.  Children will need to bring a packed lunch, plenty to drink (plastic bottles/cups with 
lids) and must wear their uniforms with comfortable footwear.  Hats & sunscreen will be needed if it’s 
sunny, or raincoats if we’re unlucky to have a grey day.  Please remember there will be no nursery on 
this day.   


